
Dear residents and representatives  

 

We are pleased to advise that we have achieved clearance of the last of our onsite COVID 
positive cases this afternoon. 

 

We have decided that as COVID and influenza remain prevalent in the community that we will 
ask our staff to continue to wear masks on site for another week or two until cases settle locally. 

 

Visitors will have the option to wear masks if they choose but they will not be compulsory for 
them. 

 

We do ask that you avoid visiting if you have any cold or flu like symptoms. 

 

If you visit and then later develop symptoms please call our nursing team and let them know so 
that we can monitor residents you visited for arising symptoms. 

 

Thank you for your support over recent weeks and your continued adherence to infection 
control priorities when on site which help our vulnerable resident population avoid harm from 
these serious diseases. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Michael Filsell 

Chief Executive Officer 
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